
 

 

 

 

Announcement 

 

 

The Landstown Transfer Station, located at 1825 Concert Drive in Virginia Beach, will be 

having asphalt repairs performed throughout the facility on Monday, October 25, 2021. 

Any person utilizing the facility on the 25th should anticipate major delays getting in and 

out of the facility.  Anyone having questions regarding this notice should contact Robbie 

Robinson at 757-449-6355. 

 


